
                                          Roads Committee Meeting

                                         Boston Heights Town Hall

October 20, 2014   5:00PM

Attendees: Mayor Goncy,  Engineer Krock, Councilmen  Bartko & Fenn

1.  Road superintendent Report- Given by Mayor Goncy

Snow Plows will be ready for winter

There are 4 plow drivers on the Road Crew, with 2-3 on standby if needed

100 tons of salt have been delivered with 50 more tons on order

Salt shed has been repaired and painted

2. Engineer Report

Patching & repair to Ashbrooke, Brighton, Olde Eight and Boston Mills roads

Storm sewer work almost completed

Akron-Cleveland tunnel is moving forward, 1st paving coat is down

       3. Other Issues

Tree trimming around town hall, Boston Mills Road at Cemetery will start next week

Leaf Pickup on Monday -October thru December

Branches- as needed after leaf pickup (5’ length limit on branches)

Ronald Fenn, Chairman
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